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Reminder: 

Monday, January 23rd        
is a PD day 

Our new “School Cash 
Online” payment 
program is now 

available. It’s quick, 
easy and safe to sign 

up.  Visit 
www.schoolcashonline.

com to register. 

Communication of 

Learning (Report 

Cards) will be sent 

home February 16. 
 

Message from the Principal  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone in our school 

community a Happy New Year. I would also like to thank everyone 

for their support and acceptance during my time at Rainham 

Central. It is a wonderful, student focused learning community.  Let 

us take the turning of the calendar as an opportunity to set new 

goals and accept new challenges in our lives.           M. DeBruyn 

It is Zumba time again at Rainham.  This is our 5
th

 year of having 

Zumba for our students.  Zumba is a workout program that includes 

high energy music with kid friendly routines.  It helps to build student 

self- confidence, focus and improves fitness and coordination.  

We have a Zumba instructor each Friday from January 13
th

 for ten 

weeks. Thank you to all who supported our Zumba-thon before 

Christmas to help with the cost of the program. If you missed the 

opportunity and would still like to contribute, please contact Mrs. 

Bartlett 

  

 
Kindergarten Registration Now Open 

Grand Erie schools are exciting, enriching places for young learners to receive 

an education.  They learn to explore the world around them, solve problems, 

and make new friends.  

Our Kindergarten programs help students get off to the best possible start.  

Your child will be challenged and encouraged to do his or her very best.  Our 

caring staff are with them every step of the way!   

Children eligible for Junior Kindergarten must be 4 years old by December 31, 

2017 to enroll.   

Please contact the school to arrange a visit to the school and to learn more 

about what you need to register.     

To order your copy of Grand Erie District School Board’s Welcome to 
Kindergarten Guide, contact the school or visit granderie.ca to order a copy or 
view online. 
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